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Mark Colombo

From: Mark Colombo
Sent: Friday, October 28, 2022 9:32 AM
To: Richard Goetz; Aaron Shainis
Cc: buddmedia (buddmedia@bellsouth.net)
Subject: 0000202963 - Within 121 km

Good morning, 
 
I began to review 0000202963 (W20ES-D) and found that it is within 121 km of a top 100 market.  Specifically, the 
proposed location is 105.7 km away from the coordinates for the Orlando market. 
 
You have 30 days to amend the application and resolve the issue or it will be dismissed. 
 
Mark J. Colombo 
Associate Chief, Video Division 
Federal Communications Commission 


